
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Glinsk N.S. 
27th June 2018 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

The following is the agreed report of the Board of Management following a meeting on the 

26th June 2018. 

 

 

 

Agreed Report 

 

• Congratulations to the Parents Association on their N.P.C Fred O’Connell award and 

the very successful sponsored walk held recently. Thank you to everyone for 

supporting it. 

• The board completed the annual anti-bullying review 

• The board approved a Privacy Statement and are GDPR compliant. This Privacy 

Statement will be available on www.glinskns.ie  

• Congratulations to everyone on a successful school year. Every good wish to 6th class 

into the future and we wish all families a happy & safe summer. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
___________________________ 

Secretary to the B.O.M. 

 

Scoil Náisiúnta Ghlinsce 

Glinsk, 

Via Castlerea, 

Co. Galway 

Phone: 094-9655257 

E-mail: glinskschool@gmail.com 

www.glinskns.ie 

Twitter : @Glinsk_NS 
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